
 
 
  7 June 2021 
 
To, 
The BSE Limited 

 
National Stock Exchange of India Limited 

Phiroze Jeejeebhoy Towers Exchange Plaza, Bandra Kurla Complex            
Dalal Street Plot No. C/1, ‘G’ Block   
Mumbai 400 001 Bandra (East), Mumbai 400051 
 
Scrip Code: 500870 
 
K/A       Saurabh Patil, Assistant Manager 

On-Line Surveillance 
 

 
Symbol : CASTROLIND 
 
K/A Sareesh Koroth, Chief Manager, 

Surveillance 

Dear Sir, 
 
Subject:   Increase in volume 
 
This is in response to NSE letter ref. NSE/CM/Surveillance/10816 dated 4 June 2021 and BSE email ref. 
L/SURV/ONL/PV/RS/ 2021-2022 / 119 dated 7 June 2021. 
  
Please note that in compliance with Regulation 30 of the SEBI (LODR) Regulations, 2015, the Company 
has promptly intimated to the Exchanges of all events, information etc. that it believes may have a 
probable bearing on the operation / performance of the company including all potentially price sensitive 
information. There is no further undisclosed / potentially price sensitive information / event / 
announcement that the Company has not announced / declared to and / or requires an announcement 
to the Exchanges. 
  
Further, the Company would like to assure the Exchanges that in compliance with the applicable 
provisions of the SEBI (LODR) Regulations, 2015, the Company will continue promptly inform the 
Exchanges of all material information / event / announcement.  
 
Thanking you.  
 
Yours faithfully, 
For Castrol India Limited 

 
Chandana Dhar  
Company Secretary and Compliance Officer   
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